## † Masses this week at St. Michael's - June 23-30, 2024

"Who then is this, that even the wind and the sea obey him?"

-Mark 4.35-41

## Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time Year B

Saturday, June 22 5:00 pm † Deceased Members of Leguard Family -The Family

Sunday, June 23 9:00 am † Frank Hlapcic -Elizabeth & Family

11:00 am Missa Pro Popula

Mass Intention Requested

Monday, June 24 The Nativity of St. John the Baptist

10:00 am St. Michael's School Mass

12:05 pm Special Intentions of Jeffery & Audrey Glover

**Notre Dame School Graduation Ceremony** 

Tues., June 25 12:05 pm Special Intentions of Sabrina Manley -Manley Family

Wed, June 26 12:05 pm † Elizabeth Portengen -Jane Penney

Thurs. June 27 10:00 am Mass at Palisade Gardens

12:05 pm † Rosa DePalma -Francesca DePalma & Family

St. Mary's Secondary School Graduation Ceremony

Friday, June 28 12:05 pm † Mark Umali -The Family

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Sat., June 29 5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula

Sunday, June 30 9:00 am Special Int of the English & Olsen Family 11:00 am † Eric Barrett -KofC #1970

ADORATION

Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

Thank you Dear parishioners of St Michaels, I am beyond grateful for your participation in my

Diaconal Ordination last Saturday. The perfect June weather, the splendid Liturgy, the happy reception...all of this was much for than I could have asked for, and truly pointed towards heaven. God is so good, and those who have been a part of the ordination - especially those who volunteered their time for the preparations and the reception - reflect His generosity.

I look forward to spending my first months as a deacon with you all. God bless, Peter



We are humbly grateful to all who supported the 'attendees' traveling to Steubenville on June 28-30, that the cost has been covered with your generous support. With the departure at 6:00 am, please keep them in your prayers for safe travels, and wishing them a beautiful experience. THANK YOU. -Fr. Emmanuel & Fr. MacAnthony and the 'families'.

CONGRATULATIONS TO FATHER CHARLES ORCHARD, who was recently "incardinated" as a priest of the Diocese of Peterborough, after serving for many years with the Companions of the Cross. Father Charles is a native son of the Diocese of Peterborough, hailing from St. Michael's Parish in Cobourg. After serving for a year as associate at our Cathedral, he took on a new charge a year ago as pastor of Our Lady of Mercy in Honey Harbour (including St. John the Baptist mission in Port Severn). We have been blessed with Fr. Charles' service these past two years and are happy to welcome him to the presbyterate of the Diocese.



"Sunset Walk With Mary" Thank you to all who were able to celebrate the Sunset Walk with Mary on June 17 at the Cobourg Ecology Garden. The weather cooperated and we were blessed with approximately 30 members and friends sharing in the beauty of the surroundings and honouring our Blessed Mother. Thank you to all CWL members who make the St.



Michael's Council a wonderful place to meet and share in our love of the Catholic faith through hearts in prayer (faith), hands that share (service), and minds that dare (social justice).



Best wishes and CONGRATULATIONS to all students...as the school year comes to a close, let us remember our young people, especially those graduating from our local schools! May these students know the love of Christ is with them on their new journey. 'Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid. Do not be discouraged. For the

Lord your God will be with you wherever you go. -Joshua 1:9

Wishing all families a gentle, fun filled summer. Reminder: Church is open all summer.